
 Northwest Crestview Bypass  
Corridor Alternatives Public Meeting  

 Comment Form 
November 17, 2022 

 
 
 

Please provide your comments below.  If more space is needed, please use an 
additional sheet of paper.  You may place your comments in the “Comment Box” 
provided at the meeting, mail to Stephen Blalock, P.E., Okaloosa County Project 
Manager, at the address listed on the back of this form, or email to 
NWCB@myokaloosa.com. Mailed comments postmarked by Friday, December 2, 
2022 or email comments received by Friday, December 2, 2022 will be made part of the 
official record.   

Name:  

Address:  

Telephone:  

E-mail:  
 

Do you agree with the recommendations of corridor evaluation?   
Yes No 

  

If you do not agree with the recommendations, provide additional input below.  

Comments: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information provided to Okaloosa County is subject to public record disclosure.

    
   

      



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Place 
Stamp 
Here 

Stephen Blalock, P.E. 
Okaloosa County  Project Manager  
1798 S. Ferdon Boulevard  
Crestview, Florida 32536 

2 – Fold Here 

1– Fold Here 
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